Appreciation Letter

To Whom May It Concern,

In the summer of 2024, from June 30 - July 13, our school forms a group to go to
the Philippines to learn the culture and do the sightseeing. A group has 50 people,
of whom 7 are teachers. 18 parents and 25 students. All of us will stay at the Hotel
Kimberly for the entire journey. The hotel booking confirmation and the bus
booking confirmation are on the folloﬁring pages. We will also visit the Philippine.
Normal University 1)115 Manila to have a campus tour and cultural exchange with the

school students. The MQU we signed 1s on the following pages too,

Please help us to enter the Philippine country. Your help will be highly appreciated.

Thank you!
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7 Liu, Shis—“Rbng

Address: 7F, 38-1 Kao-Ji Rd, Tao Yuan, Tao Yuan City, Taiwan
Registered Number: 70520953
Contact Phone: +886-0930540188

Date: June 20, 2024



